
Thursday, September 23rd 
 
****************************************************************** 
 
SPIRIT WEEK 
This week is Homecoming week at the high school and the annual  "Gladioteyes vs. 
Kahler football game." We would love for you to dress up to show your Coyote Pride! 
 
 
Friday- LC/Clark Spirit wear 
 
CLARK-GRIMMER FOOTBALL 
Last night, your Clark-Grimmer football squad traveled to Lake Central to take on their 
rival, the Kahler Kolts. The Clark-Grimmer team got going and was humming along all 
game long. On the offensive line; Colten Mynes stood out--scoring touchdowns for the 
Coyotes were Logan Wroughton, Dylan Bowen, and Christian Reed. Tim Hampton and 
Jacob Turley both recovered fumbles. CJ Chalmers also had an interception. The final 
score, Clark-Grimmer 37 - Kahler 0. Great job and Go Coyotes and Go Indians! 
 
BOYS CROSS COUNTRY 
The Boy's Cross Country team had an amazing race last night against Highland.  The 
boys ended up winning the meet with a score of 15 to 100.  Special shout out to Gabe 
Ruano, James Simmons, and Ryland Mesko for running fantastic races.  Keep up the 
great work, boys! 
 
ECOTEENS 
Do you want to help keep our school and community "green"? Join Ecoteens and learn 
about how to live green.  There will be a call-out meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. 
in room 507.  Please see Mrs. Ptaszek in room 507 if you have any questions. 
 
FRIENDSHIP CLUB 
7th and 8th grade Friendship Club members will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 
a.m. in room 611.  

************************************************************** 

PARENTS: 

 
***TUTORING BEGINS THIS WEEK! TUTORING WILL 
BE TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS FROM 8:00-8:30 
A.M. 
 



APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS 
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate.  Collect your receipts from Strack's and 
submit them to Clark. Ask family and friends to save their receipts as well so that Clark 
can maximize the points that they earn.  Every dollar spent earns a point towards 
earning educational equipment.  Receipts need to be dated from September 1, 2021 
through March 31, 2022.  Receipts are due by April 12, 2022. There is a box on the 
counter in the front office. 
 
***CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't 
miss the opportunity to give your child a keepsake for 
years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/1
2888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Early Bird Sale 8/13/2021-10/31/2021                   $25 
End of Semester Sale 11/01/2021-12/17/2021      $30 
Last Chance to Preorder     12/18 - Sold Out       $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the 
front office. 
 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

